PUNGGOL COVE

PRIMARY SCHOOL

TO SERVE TO LEAD

Ref No: PCPS 2020/029

7 February 2020

Dear Parents/Guardian,

POSTPONEMENT OF P1 A DAY AT THE COVE

Aligned with the precautionary measures for 2019 Novel Coronavirus, we wish to inform you that the
P1 A Day at The Cove scheduled for Monday, 17 February 2020 has been postponed till further

notice.

Should you have any queries, please contact our Year Head, Mdm Fauziah Binte Ramlee, at
Tel: 6385 7339.

Thank you.
Yours sincerely,

[\/f

Dennis Yap
Principal
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